
VIERSEN & COCHRAN 
P.O. BOX 280 • OKMULGEE, OKLAHOMA 74447 • PHONE 918/756-5503 

FAX 918/756-5626 

BRIAN JOHNSON 
President and Chief Executive Officer 

April 30, 1997 

Mr. William F. Can-
Campbell, Carr, Berge & Sheridan, P.A. 
Lawyers 
P. O. Box 2208 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2208 

Dear Mr. Carr: 

As President of Viersen & Cochran and its related entities, I , by this letter, confirm 
our support of Hanley Petroleum, Inc.'s and Yates Petroleum Corporation's effort to have the 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division expand the West Lovington-Strawn Unit to include 
all acreage that has been proven productive to the reservoir as suggested by Hanley's and 
Yates' reservoir study. We oppose the effort of Gilllespie-Crow, Inc. which would dilute our 
interest in the unit. 

Very truly, yours. 

Brian C Johnson 

BCJ:os 

cc: George D. Daly, Jr. 
Kirk Waits 
Maralynn and Leo Sant 
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